
Students,  

I am so excited that you would like to join the HIVE Helpers! I 

look forward to leading this group and guiding you through 

your high school experience. I believe that not only will your 

service in this group benefit your peers, but also your own 

life.  

Please ask 2 different teachers to complete an evaluation 

for you and ask them to bring them to Mrs. Z in the 

Counseling office themselves once they have completed it. 

They can also email them to me at 

Zitzelberger.tammy.j@muscogee.k12.ga.us . It is important 

that you give the evaluations to them as soon as possible so 

that they have time to complete and return them before 

the deadline of Friday, December 4, 2020. You may want to 

remind them a few days before the deadline, to make sure 

you are covered. 

You need to complete the HIVE Helper Application and 

return to me by the deadline of Friday, December 4, 2020, 

to be considered. It is very important that you meet this 

deadline so plan accordingly.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions! 

~ Mrs. Z 

mailto:Zitzelberger.tammy.j@muscogee.k12.ga.us

